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NORWAY SAVINGS BANK ARENA HOSTS THE UMAINE LADY BLACK BEARS 

 UMAINE LADY BLACK BEARS VS. BROWN UNIVERSITY 

 
AUBURN, ME. – The Norway Savings Bank Arena in association with the University of Maine Lady 
Black Bears hockey team has announced that they will host a Division 1 National Collegiate Hockey 
Association (NCAA) regular season game between the University of Maine Lady Black Bears and the 
ladies from Brown University at 7:00 PM on Friday, October 23, 2015.  
 
The University of Maine Lady Black Bears team is excited for their 2015-2016 season and thrilled that 
it will include a trip to Auburn in October. “I know this team will represent our University and State with 
pride,” said Maine Head Coach Richard Reichenbach. “They are tough, competitive, hungry, skilled 
and ready for the challenge to move the program forward.”  
 
The University of Maine Lady Black Bears roster includes Auburn native, Taylor Landry. Taylor was a 
two-year captain at Edward Little High School where she scored 143 career-goals, 32 of which were 
scored in her senior season.   
 
“As a UMaine graduate, I’m excited to be hosting the University of Maine’s Division 1 women’s 
program and hope to see many fellow Black Bears in attendance,” states Mayor Jonathan LaBonté. 
“And more importantly, as Mayor of the community that built this facility, in part, because of the 
growth of young women playing the sport of hockey, I’m proud to welcome Ms. Landry back to 
Auburn and hope to see us fill the Arena in support of her.” 
 
General Admission tickets will be sold for $5.00 and will go on sale to the public on Monday, August 
31, 2015. Tickets can be purchased by phone at (207) 333-6688 or online at 
www.norwaysavingsbankarena.com.  
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